From: Livia Verklan-Mclnnes <Livia.VerklanMclnnes@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 9:24 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Subject: Re: Travel Request - Esri User Conference 2023

Hi Steve,

Hope all is going well with you. Just sending my follow-up email for the Esri 2023 GIS User
Conference, held in San Diego from July 10-14. | attended the conference as a representative of
Chicago Department of Public Health. The conference ended on Friday, July 14, but | stayed in
San Diego (on my own expense, of course!) Saturday and Sunday and returned to work on
Monday, July 17.

| was able to use passes to the conference provided by Esri to City of Chicago through the City's
account for GIS software. | did not receive any honoraria. My associated costs (flight, hotel, and
per diem) will be paid for via the CDPH Office of Substance Use budget.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information.
Thanks,
Livia
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